
 

June 5, 2015  

We would like to express our appreciation to the Wakefield Co-operative Bank and especially to Janet 

Rivers for her efforts in securing for us a great loan. We have been long term customers of Wakefield 

Co-op and were recently reminded why we have been with the bank so long and feel so good about it. 

Unlike other areas of business dealings where you are treated like a number, the Wakefield Co-op gave 

us personal service and took a genuine interest in us. 

Janet Rivers was able to put together a wonderful loan package and tailor it to meet our particular 

needs. She did it in a seamless manner that was efficient and stress free. We were able to close our loan 

in 30 days and are forever grateful for her efforts and counsel that has put us in a better financial 

position overall.  

Thank you to Janet & WCB! Where people and community matter! 

- Dick & Lucia B.  


